Victor Gutierrez
m

From: Sylvia Agama I <sylviaagamao@yahoo.com>
Sent: Wednesday, July 12, 2017 5:39 PM

To: Victor Gutierrez

Subject: Public meeting designation of 1 hour parking

To Salinas Traffic & Transportation Commission

I am writing on behalf of our business (Leal Bakery), located on the 800 block of Alisal St.

For many years we've had a problem with cars parked in front of our store all day during business hours.
This has caused a lot of loss of business because there is no parking.

When it was announced that all of Alisal St would have 1 hour parking, that made us happy.

For unknown reason, our block was not designated that and we are still having this problem.

There are cars belonging to field workers and merchants parked there all day.

We would like for you to consider giving us that 1 hour parking you gave the rest of the Alisal St.

Because of other obligations | am not able to attend the meeting scheduled for July 13th Please accept this letter in place of my attendance.
Thank you,

Sylvia L Agamao
Leal Bakery

Sent from my iPhone



